
 
 

 

 

21th August 2023 
 

 

 

RELIEVING CUM EXPERIENCE LETTER 

 
This is to certify that Mr. V SHAIK MOHAMMAD SHAHIL was employed in NETXCELL 
LIMITED from April 2023 to August 2023. At the time of his resignation from our 
services, he was employed as "Front-End Web Developer" at the Client Department 
of Dr. B. R. Ambedkar University. During his tenure with us, we found his services to 
be good and at par with the management expectations. 

 
We wish success in all your future endeavors and hope that you turn out to be an asset 

to your future. 

 
 

For NETXCELL LIMITED, 
 
 

MV Kameswara Rao 
Team-Human Resource 


